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CODE OF ETHICS 

A TRAPPER'S RESPONSIBILITY 

I. Respect other trappers' grounds particularly brushed, maintained 
traplines with a history of use. 

2. Check traps regularly. 

3. Promote trapping methods that will reduce the possibility of catching 
nontarget animals. 

4. Obtain landowner's permission before trapping on private property. 

5. Know and use proper releasing and killing methods. 

6. Develop set location methods to prevent losses. 

7. Trap in the most humane way possible. 

8. Properly dispose of animal carcasses. 

9. Concentrate trapping in areas where animals are overabundant for the 
supporting habitat. 

10. Promptly report the presence of diseased animals to wildlife 
authorities. 

11. Assist landowners who are having problems with predators and other 
furbearers that have become a nuisance. 

12. Support and help train new trappers in trapping ethics, methods and 
means, conservation, fur handling and marketing. 

13. Obey all trapping regulations and support strict enforcement by 
reporting violations. 

14. Support and promote sound furbearer management. 

This code of ethics was copied from the Alaska Trappers Manual. The 
manual was created through a joint effort between the Alaska Department of 
Fish and Game and the Alaska Trappers Association. The manual is 
available in Alaska book stores and from the Alaska Trappers Association 
for approximately $20.00. 











































































































































In Appreciation To Our Senior Staff Biologist 

The Alaska Department of Fish and Game, Division of Wildlife Conservation, thanks Mr. 
Steve Peterson for his years of dedicated service to the people and natural resources of 
Alaska. We wish him a wonderful retirement and good fishing, hunting, and trapping. 

Thanks to all of the trappers who responded to the 2000-2001 Trapper Questionnaire; 
without your help this publication would not be possible. The number of responses 
continues to increase. This information allows the department to provide important and 
accurate information to consumers and resource managers. 

If you have questions or concerns specific to your area, please contact your area biologist. 
I hope the information in this report is helpful and interesting to you. Keep up the good 
work. I look forward to hearing from you in your 2002-2003 Trapper Questionnaire. 

Sincerely, 

Ryan Scott 
Trapper Questionnaire Coordinator 




